Event: Masquerade Ball

Type: Themed semi-formal dance

Date: April 13, 2006
Hosted by: Hillside hall staff
Required: Cal ID
Recommended: Canned food for donations and a Mardi Gras costume
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The Unit 4 hall staff rocks the scene with another awesome dance

To be honest, several dances I had been to during this school year were somewhat disappointing in one way or another. Either too few people showed up, the space was too crowded, or the DJs failed to play any slow songs. It seems many college dances have problems like these. Fortunately, this dance had none of the abovementioned issues.

Just about everything was perfect in this dance. While very few people showed up until quite a while later, this dance turned out to be very successful. It was completely free, although guests were asked to bring canned food to donate. I gladly made a contribution. The music was already playing from the start, and we even got a few extra minutes at the end. As one would expect of a well-planned dance, the DJ chose very good music. The dance also had a well-implemented Mardi Gras theme. There were many refreshments available, including pretzels, drinks, vegetables and even a chocolate fondue fountain! How awesome is that!

However, there is one small caveat I would like to point out. Although the DJ did not make the mistake of leaving out slow songs, he only played one. It seemed he wasn’t going to play any slow songs until I requested one, but this was not a major issue. After all, one slow song is better than none, and people seemed to really enjoy it.
Quite frankly, other than the few small problems I pointed out, I couldn’t really find anything else wrong with this dance. If you want to look for flaws, be my guest. But I’m going to give this event an Editors’ Choice award.

-- Danny Chia

	Final verdict: 91% / Editors’ Choice
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 Highs: Great music; lots of food; excellent theme; free
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 Lows: Not much attendance at the beginning; only one slow song

	Bottom line: The Masquerade Ball has to be one of the best dances of the school year.


Other choices: If you enjoyed this dance, you may be interested in this year’s Boat Dance, which will be on Thursday, April 21.
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